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Asian Parliamentary Assembly 
Secretary-General 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Mr./Madam Secretary General,  

 

 
On the arrival of the New Year, I am pleased to extend my cordial congratulations and best 

wishes to Your Excellency and all your colleagues in your representative institution. 

 

I avail myself of this opportunity to wish you good health and much prosperity for a more 

prosperous  and promising New Year 2025. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 
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Date: 24 December 2024 
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